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“Accessing Innovation” 

A Crop Insurance Minute: Adam Niehaus              

  As another harvest has concluded and as you begin to look at inputs for next 

season’s crop, I would encourage you to consider CFA for your input financing needs. 

  Ag Partners Coop in conjunction with The Cooperative Finance Association (CFA) 

gives you the ability to incorporate a flexible, full crop input loan program along with 

your current operating line of credit. The CFA Input Finance program features an 

attractive interest rate that allows you to fund all of your inputs where you make your 

purchases. With a maturity date as late as March 15th, 2020, the ability to market 

your grain after harvest is an added benefit to this program.  

  CFA offers online access and remote payment capabilities so you are able to 

keep track of information on your loan throughout the entire process. If you would like 

to visit about CFA in more detail contact Jim Ward in Hiawatha or myself, Adam 

Niehues in Seneca. 

Charitable Fund Gives Back to Local Community: 

Lacey Dalinghaus       

  Employees of Ag Partners Cooperative have 

formed an Employee Charitable Fund group in which 

an employee has the option to donate a small portion 

of their paycheck. This fund of money is given to be 

used in the following ways.           

  The fund can be used in purchasing a welcome 

gift for a New Ag Partners employee, giving a gift for 

the marriage of an employee, the birth of an 

employee’s baby, given to honor the memorial of an 

employee’s immediate family member, or financially 

helping out an employee who may be going through a 

tough situation.  

  We also use the donations to help adopt a family 

in need around the Christmas holiday season. This 

year we were able to help 20 individuals in our territory enjoy a more memorable 

Christmas by purchasing gifts from their wish lists. It is a pleasure to say we have a 

generous group of employees, which is what sets us apart! 

  As the holiday season 

approaches, we’d like to take this time 

to show appreciation to our customers 

and employees for their loyalty, 

support and hard work. We hope your 

coming days are filled with happiness, 

peace, and prosperity. Merry 

Christmas from our family to yours! 

Click here   

to view Grain 

Bids! 

Pictured are some of the items   

donated for our “adopt-a-family”! 
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